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COVID 19 
 

International Sugar Organization Secretariat 
 
The Executive Director would like to inform Members that due to current exceptional 

circumstances the ISO Secretariat will close with effect from 16:00 hours on Friday, 20 

March 2020 until further notice. 

 

All staff will work from home and are all reachable, preferably by email, and also by phone.  

The phone number will still be working and the phone lines will be answered. 

 

This situation will be continually reviewed by the Executive Director and Members will 

continue to be kept informed.   
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